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 CITY OF VAUGHAN 

 

 REPORT NO. 23 OF THE 

 

 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

 (PUBLIC HEARING) 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on June 5, 2017 
 
 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) met at 7:07 p.m., on May 23, 2017. 
 
Present:  Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, Chair 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, Mayor 
Regional Councillor Mario Ferri 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco 
Councillor Alan Shefman 
 

PRESENTATION 
 
Prior to the meeting, a presentation was made to recognize the 2016 Ward 4 Civic Hero, the late Mr. Alan 
Slobodsky, for his exemplary community leadership and volunteerism through many programs and projects.  
 
 
The following item was dealt with: 
 
 

1 ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.16.052 

 DRAFT PLAN OF SUBDIVISION FILE 19T-16V010 

 NASHVILLE DEVELOPMENTS (NORTH) INC. 

 WARD 1 - VICINITY OF HUNTINGTON ROAD AND NASHVILLE ROAD 

 

The Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing) recommends: 

 

1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Deputy City Manager, 

Planning & Growth Management, Director of Development Planning and Senior Manager of 

Development Planning, dated May 23, 2017, be approved; and 

 

2) That the deputation of Mr. Aaron Hershoff, TACC Developments, Applewood Crescent, 

 Vaughan, representing the applicant, be received. 
 

Recommendation 
 

The Deputy City Manager, Planning & Growth Management, Director of Development Planning and 
Senior Manager of Development Planning recommend: 
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1. THAT the Public Hearing report for Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.16.052 and Draft Plan 
of Subdivision File 19T-16V010 (Nashville Developments (North) Inc.) BE RECEIVED; and, 
that any issues identified be addressed by the Development Planning Department in a 
comprehensive report to the Committee of the Whole. 

 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:31 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, Chair 
 


